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Hockey Canada Event Vaccination Policy 
 
Earlier today, Hockey Canada announced it is implementing a COVID-19 Vaccination policy. 
 
Hockey Canada’s policy (hockeycanada.ca) mandates vaccination by all participants in national and 
international events hosted In Canada. While Hockey Canada strongly recommends vaccination for all 
participants in Hockey Canada sanctioned activities within its provincial branches, the policy does not 
mandate COVID-19 vaccination. 
 
For sanctioned hockey activities in Alberta, nothing is changing. As outlined in the most recent update to 
Hockey Alberta’s Season Plan, Hockey Alberta and its member organizations are operating based on the 
COVID-19 mandates of the Government of Alberta, current CMOH Public Health Orders, and the 
provisions of the Restrictions Exemption Program (where applicable). 
 
Hockey Alberta continues to support the recommendation by the Government of Alberta and the province’s 
Chief Medical Officer of Health that everyone who is eligible should receive COVID-19 vaccinations.  
 
Details on Hockey Alberta’s Season Plan for 2021-22 can be found at www.hockeyalberta.ca. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Hockey Alberta 
info@hockeyalberta.ca  
403-342-6777 

https://www.hockeyalberta.ca/members/return-hockey/
https://www.alberta.ca/covid-19-public-health-actions.aspx
http://www.hockeyalberta.ca/

